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Dear Mr. Denton: Oi &

Reference: Your letter of January 11, 1982 to E. P. Wilkinson

We are pleased with your comments on the program for the
Significant Evaluation and Information Network (SEE-IN) . The
intent of the program is to assure intensive analysis and
" lessons learned" from plant events, and also to provide a
rigorous and cumulative body of this experience, fully accessible
to all utilities.

Per your request, enclosed for your information is the
latest revision of the SEE-IN program description document. The
principal changes in thic document are the arrangements for
centralizing program management responsibility at INPO which was
effective January 1, 1982.

Sincerely,

d. Of
E. P. Wilkinson
President

EPW/ lek
cc: E. L . Zebroski

S.L. Rosen
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